


As many of you know, Hurricane Helene has
left our neighbors in Western NC absolutely

devastated, displaced and desperately in
need. Please see the information below and

help if you are able.

We have someone traveling on Saturday to
deliver items given between now and then.

There will be additional rounds of donations
taken after that as well.

You can also give monetary donations to
DRUSA by visiting this link HERE.

Please be in prayer for those still suffering
from such a tremendous loss.

https://give.iphc.org/project/drusa?fbclid=IwY2xjawFqNhZleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHeggWUKGkzym0Z5pivUcWK10gZqQvvHITmcVa210LuP9pa2-woJuNJoiBw_aem_H6lVwJtCJK611R4RAqce_g

